
 

Oh my goodness gracious it is time! It is time for Christmas! I swear we just blinked a 

minute ago and it was the 4th of July. Now it is time for Santa, presents, cookies, etc. 

Speaking of the big guy himself, he will be making his appearance here on Tuesday, 

December 10th. He will be stopping at our Finleyville and 84 locations first and then he will 

hop on his sleigh to come here.  

Parents, I know a lot of you usually ask for the teachers names. Here you are: 

Ms. Tammy, Miss Ashlee, Miss Kelly, Miss Alex, Ms. Patty, Miss Cat, Miss Des, Miss Kate, 

Ms. Gina (cook), Ms. Amy (preschool0, Ms Amy (infant), Ms Jean, Miss Keiva, Miss Tori 

and Miss Bella will be returning for the holiday break.  

If you are planning on having a vacation during the holidays, please let me know ASAP so 

that I can mark it down and plan accordingly.  

I would like to thank everyone who attended, brought something in, washed a dish, helped 

make a plate with our annual Thanksgiving feast. It was such a nice time and I know the 

kiddos always love when mommy, daddy, grandma or grandpap come on in and spend some 

time with them. Thank you thank you thank you! 

I would like to give a BIG CONGRATULATIONS to our Miss Kaitlin who at the end of 

November completed her Child Developmental Accreditation Award.  She has worked so hard 

to complete this task and it really shows each day. Make sure to give her a pat on the back or 

a high five when you see her.  

The Washington/Greene County Blind Association will be coming in for free vision 

screenings on December 3rd. If you need a permission form for your child to be screened, 

please let me know and I will get one to you.  

Also that first week, Mr Ross from Imagination Yoga will be coming in for another visit. The 

preschoolers and older toddlers always enjoy when he comes in! 

School age parents: 

Peters Twp. NO SCHOOL 12/23-1/2 



Thank you to all who turned in the center evaluation form. Your feedback and suggestions 

are what help us make adjustments and changes where need be. The winner of the $25 gift 

card is the Horrell family! Thank you!! 

I hope everyone likes the new key fob system. It is super fancy and we are all finding it to be 

much more in with the now. LOL please just like before, if you lose your key or if it is not 

working, please bring it to my attention immediately so that I can remove it from the 

system.  

Lastly, some general holiday reminders: 

Sunshine Kids will close at 1:00 on Christmas Eve 

CLOSED Christmas Day 

New Years Eve close at 3:00 

CLOSED New Years Day 

Everyone have a safe, healthy and happy holiday! 

DECEMBERS BIRTHDAYS 

Ms. Patty-11 

Evelyn-14 

Grey-18 

Benjamin-22 


